
Office of the Child and Youth Advocate  
 
August 28, 2019 
 

Media Advisory: Child and Youth Advocate to Release Report on the 
Independent Review of Child Protection System’s Response to Inuit Children  

Jackie Lake Kavanagh, Child and Youth Advocate, will release the independent 

review of the child protection system’s response to Inuit Children on Wednesday, 

September 4th, 2019 at 11:00 a.m. in the Pulapvik Conference Room, former LIA 

Building, 17 Sandbanks Road, Nain.  

Media are asked to confirm attendance by August 30, 2019 by calling the Office of 

the Child and Youth Advocate at (1-877) 753-3888 or emailing office@ocya.nl.ca . 

 

 

Media Contact: 

Karen Gray 

Office of the Child and Youth Advocate 

(709) 753-3888 

KarenGray@ocya.nl.ca                 
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